
March 1, 2024 
 
Dear Brother Knights, 
 
This month’s meeting will be Monday, March, 11, at 7:00pm in Margaret Mary Hall at 
Sacred Heart Church in Glenwood. 
 
At our last meeting no bills were due.  Motions were made and carried to send donations 
to: KC Student Loan Fund, Options for Women, Northern Lights Council and Spectacular 
Ride for Charity. 
 
The Hawaiian Raffle ticket sales were a success again this year.  Congratulations to all the 
winners.  The grand prize winner of $1,500 was Jude Bailey.  The five $100 winners 
were: Bruce Skogrand, Kristy Macho, Randy Guderian, and Christian Valina, whose 
name was drawn twice.  Thank you all for purchasing and/or selling your tickets. 
 
40 Cans for Lent is in full swing.  Please continue to donate.  Keep in mind that March 
donations qualify for matching funds from the MN Food Share Program. 
 
As March is Traumatic Brain Injury Awareness Month, the family of Brendon Bryce will 
be giving a presentation immediately after our meeting is called to order and the opening 
prayer and ode is said.  Brendon is a grandson of Al and Pat Bryce who sustained a brain 
injury while wrestling approximately a year ago.  This presentation is open to non-KC 
members as well.  Please invite anyone you know who may be interested.  Light refresh-
ments will be provided. 
 
We will be having our Annual Seminarian Breakfast on Sunday, March 17, after the 
8:30am Mass at St. Bartholomew in Villard.  Hopefully we will have a nice turnout of 
Knights to prepare and serve breakfast that morning.   
 
Coming Up: 
 March 17—St. Patrick’s Day and KC Seminarian Breakfast 
 March 24—Palm Sunday 
 March 31—Easter Sunday 
 
Justin Buysse’s name was drawn for the $50 prize, but he was not present to collect. 
 
Happy Birthday to these March birthdays: David Thompson and Fr. Joe Vandeberg (@), 
Taylor Kollman (6), Justin Buysse (8), Kevin Rubel (10), Arnold Zavadil (15), Dean 
Kleindl (16), Arnold Moe (25), Brad Kollman (27) and David Rubel (29). 
 
Prayer of the Month: Lord, as we go through the Holy Season of Lent, teach us to walk in 
your truth.  As we journey from ashes to Easter, help us to repent of our sins and help us 
to grown in holiness.  Help us to bring your mercy and forgiveness to others; for you said, 
“be merciful, as your Father” Luke 6:36. 
 

       Andy Peterson Grand Knight 
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